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Comments: There is no reason in the world you should timber harvest-manage the south slope of the Sandwich
Range. Historic wind and fire episodes have kept the forest managed, and human interaction is NOT necessary.
The recreational access must be maintained for continued FS revenue and support. If you think this is low
hanging fruit, THINK TWICE. You will start a firestorm of opposition in the community, and heaven forbid,
something bad would happen. The local community is you constituency.



